
 
Thornhill PS Email Information: Monday February 24, 2025 
*please note that all previous Parent Weekly memo are archived on our website here 

 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
Monday, February 24 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 
 
Tuesday, February 25 

• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  
 
Wednesday, February 26 

• Pink Shirt Day 
 

Thursday, February 27 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 

Friday, February 28 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

• Int. Boys Basketball – Areas @ Woodland P.S. 

 
EVENTS NEXT WEEK 
Monday, March 3 

• Homework Club – Ms. Rehan 
 
Tuesday, March 4 

• Homework Club – Ms. Noordeh 

• Pizza Day – for those who ordered  
 
Wednesday, March 5 

• Popcorn Delivery – for those who ordered 
Thursday, March 6 

• Subway Sandwich Day– for those who ordered 
 

Friday, March 7 

• Homework Club – Ms. Sacks 

• Last day of school before March Break 
 

Have a wonderful March Break! 
 
 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/Newsletters.aspx


In this issue: 

• Vaughan Summer Camps 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 

• Spring Pizza Lunch Orders- orders close March 21st – no exceptions 

• Term One Report Cards 

• Families Planning to Move or Students not returning in September 

• Popcorn – Spring Orders**still available until March 27th 

 
VAUGHAN SUMMER CAMPS 
The city of Vaughan is offering Summer Camps for children aged 4 -16.  If you are 
interested, you can learn more here. 
 

PREVIOUSLY COMMUNICATED 
 
SPRING PIZZA LUNCH ORDERS 
Thornhill Public School is pleased to offer individually boxed cheese pizza slices 
from Pizza Pizza and sandwiches from Subway for sale as our Spring 2025 Lunch 
Program. This is a part of our fundraising efforts to support school-based 
initiatives.   Please see this flyer for more details. 
 
TERM ONE REPORT CARDS 
The YRDSB Family Dashboard will give you one-stop access to information and 
applications related to your child’s education. It is designed to make it easier for 
you to engage with your child’s education.   
  
Access the Family Dashboard at family.yrdsb.ca.   
Report Cards  
Term 1 Report Cards will be available in the Family Dashboard. Parents/guardians 
will receive an email letting you know when the report card is available for your 
child and how to access it.   
Setting Up Your Account  
If you do not have a Family Dashboard account, you can create one at any time by 
visiting family.yrdsb.ca, clicking on “No account?” and “Create one.”   
  
*When creating an account, you must use the email address you have on file at 
your child’s school.   
  
Detailed instructions and frequently asked questions are available 
at https://www2.yrdsb.ca/family-dashboard.   

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/26%20-%20Summer%20Camp%20Flyer_SchoolBoards.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/thornhill.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/25%20-%20Spring%202025%20Lunch%20Program.pdf
https://family.yrdsb.ca/
https://www2.yrdsb.ca/family-dashboard


  
Families are invited to share their feedback on the Family Dashboard through 
a short survey available in the Dashboard.  
 
 
FAMILIES PLANNING TO MOVE OR STUDENTS NOT RETURNING IN SEPTEMBER 
Dear Families,  
As we begin our planning for the 2025-2026 school year, we kindly ask you to 
inform the school office if your family has plans to move over the summer, or if 
your children will not be returning in September for any reason. This information 
helps us to ensure a smooth transition for all students and to make necessary 
staffing arrangements for the upcoming academic year.  
Your cooperation is greatly appreciated and helps us in planning effectively for 
the new school year. Thank you for your support.  
 

POPCORN SPRING ORDERS 

We are happy to announce that we will continue to have our Popcorn Fundraiser 

at T.P.S. to fund educational programs and materials for our classes. 

Popcorn will be sold three times for the month of April and will be sold twice a 

month for the months of May, and June on the following dates: 

April: Wednesday, April 2nd, Wednesday, April 9th, and Wednesday, April 23rd, 

2025May: Wednesday, May 7th, and Wednesday, May 21st, 2025June: 

Wednesday, June 4th, and Wednesday, June 18th, 2025      

Pre-packaged butter/salt 23g popcorn bags will be sold for $3.00 each, for a total 

of $21.00 for seven bags of popcorn, delivered twice a month, except April, which 

will be three times during the month. If you are interested in purchasing popcorn 

for your child, please purchase using School Cash Online by Thursday, March 

27th,2025.  

Popcorn will be delivered to students on the mornings of all of the dates listed 

above. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

https://forms.gle/AzmvSPye6vjRRK738

